MACOsQUIN PRIMARY SCHOOL

WEEKLY UPDATE

Book Fair
is coming!

Open 8:30-9am
Thursday 4th April-
Wednesday 10th Apzri
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COLERAINE FESTIVAL
Best wishes to every pupil who will be performing on stage at
Music classes at Coleraine Festival this week. You have all
worked very hard and we know you will be super ambassadors
for our school!

BIG PEDAL WEEK

There has been a fantastic response to this initiative and the
number of bikes and scooters coming to school each day is on
the increase. We are currently the 16™ highest school in
Northern Ireland. Let's see if we can get into the top 10 in
the next week.

FOOTBALL TEAM

On Thursday 215" March Macosquin Primary Football team
played in the Killowen Cup. We had four games against
difficult opponents. We started our day with a hard fought
draw against St Bridget's and followed it up with a
disappointing loss against St Columba’s. We won the next
game against Mill Strand which set up a group clincher
against Irish Society. Jack Hutchinson put us in the lead
early on and 1 min into the second half Josh Moore sealed
the victory for Macosquin with a 30 yard smash into the
top corner! The team are now through to the finals next
Thursday 28™ March. All the best o the team from all at
MPS,

27" March 2019

Don't forget to order professional
photographs or copies of the DVD of
our show ‘Alice in Wonderland' by
Friday 29th March. Late orders will
not be processed after this date.
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BBC SCHOOL CHOIR OF THE YEAR 2019

It's finally officiall Our Senior Choir have got through to
the finals of BBC NI School Choir of the Year 2019. This
week, the BBC cameras have been in school recording the
choir for a special TV programme which will be broadcast
in April. The live final takes place on Sunday 7™ April in
the Ulster Hall, Belfast.

NSPCC BUDDY'S BIG WORKOUT
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WOW! There has been a fantastic return of sponsorship
money after Buddy's Big Workout on our NSPCC day. The
final fotal stood at £565.30 on Tuesday morning, and with
some money still coming in, the total has now passed
£625.30! Thank you for your tremendous support.




